
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

TO:  All Interested Parties  
 
FROM: Agent Services Division  
 
DATE: December 2, 2016 

 

Important Information for Designated Home State (DHS) Adjusters and Appraisers  

 
 
 
Effective November 12, 2016, all North Carolina Designated Home State (DHS) adjusters and 
appraisers were updated to reflect non-resident, designated home state license status in SBS and the 
NIPR Producer Database.  
 
All North Carolina DHS Adjusters must continue to meet the qualifications of a North Carolina resident 
adjuster including completion of biennial continuing education requirements.   
 
This change was made to be in compliance with the NAIC Independent Adjuster Reciprocity Best 
Practices & Guidelines.   
 
If you have further questions concerning this change please contact the Agent Services Division at 
(919) 807-6800 or at ASD@ncdoi.gov 
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